
NEXT ROUND OF SERVICE CHANGES GO INTO EFFECT NOVEMBER 24

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (October 31, 2019) - Port Authority is making 
getting to and from Pittsburgh International Airport easier with a new drop-off 
location for the 28X-Airport Flyer at the commercial departures curb of the 
landside terminal. 

The change will occur with the next round of schedule adjustments on Sunday, 
November 24. 

The 28X will continue to pick passengers up commercial arrivals curb at Door 6 
of the landside terminal. 

“Much like we at Port Authority connect our communities to the region, Pittsburgh 
International Airport connects our region to the world,” said Port Authority CEO 
Katharine Kelleman. “So whether you’re heading to Carnegie, Clearwater or 
Croatia, this change will make getting there and coming home easier.” 

Also beginning on November 24, the P16-Penn Hills Flyer, which had been 
detoured due to a local construction project, will return to Hulton Road to serve 
Hulton Arbors, Oakmont and Harmar. 

Lastly, the P10-Allegheny Flyer will no longer serve RIDC Park in O’Hara. A new 
variant, the P10-Allegheny Flyer Limited, will serve RIDC Park with additional 
weekday trips. 

For more information, riders are encouraged to call Port Authority Customer 
Service at 412-442-2000 or visit PortAuthority.org. 
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